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Moon, Willie

From: Bootsma, Arjen
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 2:05 PM
To: Moon, Willie; Fox-Lewis, Antoinette N.
Cc: Williams, Kerry B.
Subject: Wachs contract extension / Xylem / Pure Technologies

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Antoinette, Willie, this morning I spoke with a representative for Xylem/Pure/Wachs, and his message was that they are 
willing to continue work immediately as soon as they have a signed contract in hand; they are willing to separate the 
contract time extension from the name change issue which affects the payment of their invoices. 
 
Willie, you mentioned a while ago that you could issue the CO for a time extension on Wachs “right now”, the issue was 
that we were trying to do the name change from Wachs to Xylem at the same time. If so, can you do that now while we 
continue to work on the name change issue? 
 

 
 

Kind regards, 
Arjen 
 
Arjen Bootsma, PE 

Principal Engineer 
DeKalb County Department of Watershed Management 
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Decatur, Georgia 30030 
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